SEPTEMBER DISCIPLINE REPORT
Five members of the Discipline Committee attended the training event held at Taunton RFC on 4th September.
Having received no reports of any red cards on the opening weekend of league matches, it was disappointing to receive a Match Official Abuse report regarding a Colts team coach from Launceston from their pre-season friendly against Bude Colts played on the Friday evening.
Following the sending off of players, 1 player from each side, the referee was subjected to verbal abuse from said coach and abandoned the fixture. 
Launceston RC have suspended the coach concerned pending the outcome of their investigation and will report back to me before we consider further action.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Second weekend saw a red card for a Veor player again under Reg 9:28 verbal. Veor gave their player an initial 3 week ban pending receipt of the referee’s report. I await a report back from Veor before we take further action. 

Bill Hooper

Discipline Secretary

